
From: Nash, Aaron <anash@courts.az.gov>

Sent time: 05/13/2021 08:59:48 PM

To: Delaynie Potts <delaynie.potts@gmail.com>

Subject: AZCourtHelp Legal Talk Tribal Law 101 and Court liaison update

Attachments: Tribal Law 101 .pptx

Delaynie –
Some ACSS members asked for Tribal Law information. The attached PowerPoint was a
45-minute webinar earlier this week and may be helpful. Feel free to distribute.
I have a birthday dinner for my daughter tonight, but I can give a brief update on our
task force here:
We are discussing changing the name of the judicial branch’s outreach program from “Our
Courts Arizona” to “Community Outreach and Education” so the purpose of the program is
apparent from its name. Plans are still to funnel judges through the Bar Foundation’s
Connecting with Classrooms program for K-12 audiences and funneling everything else
through the Administrative Office of the Courts. The Supreme Court’s Commission on
Diversity, Equality, and Justice is working with the Task Force to develop content and to
review it for inclusive language and messaging.
If there are any items the group wants me to relay back to our task force please let me
know. Our next meeting is next week on Wednesday the 19th.
Thank you,
Aaron Nash
anash@courts.az.gov
602-452-3656


